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Department of Juvenile Justice 

Meeting notice 
 

9 March 2017 

Frank Baxter JJC Members Meeting 
Your PSA organiser Gino DiCandilo will be in attendance at the Frank Baxter JJC to talk to 
members and non-members during a centre lockdown period. Details of the meeting are given 
below: 

Tuesday, 14 March 2017 

1330 hrs – 1500 hrs 

Training room 
Agenda: 
• Increase in staff assaults 

• Managing DRMPs 

• IRC proceedings 

This meeting is as a direct result of the dispute as lodged by the PSA. 

Commissioner Tabbaa, who is hearing this matter, has request that the PSA undertake member 
meetings to discuss the above points. 

Only these points will be discussed at this meeting and anything raised will be treated with 
strict confidentiality. PSA General Secretary Stewart Little will also be attending the meeting. 

If you are unable to attend you can email your suggestions/concerns to delegate Gary Hall or to 
myself gdicandilo@psa.asn.au 

Membership forms will be available for those wishing to sign up on the day. All staff are encouraged to 
join the PSA and be involved by having a say in how their workplace is run. A representative from SCU 
will also be at the centre to answer any financial questions you my have. 

It’s time to get involved! 

For more information contact the PSA on 1300 772 679. 
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